
Now that our Summer days have drifted away, the Mercer Island High 
School Drama Department would like to invite you to spend a few 
hours at Rydell High.  Before you start streaming the new Grease 
prequel series on Paramount Plus, come see the original musical that 
inspired it all.  Join us for Grease November 10th-12th and November 
17th-19th at 7pm in the PAC. Use the QR code on the posters up in the 
halls to purchase tickets, or you can purchase ticket 
https://wa-mercer island-lite.intouchreceipting.com/mihsdramats 
here. Preview our cast list here.  
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